GDWOA MINUTES
10-25-21
STEBBINS HIGH SCHOOL

Meeting began at 7:00 with vice president Gerry Glowik calling the meeting to order.
Present for meeting was 23 members
Secretaries Report – Tony reminds the membership again that you must have 4 face to face local meetings to be in good standings in order to vote at year end and to update all member information to make sure you are receiving all important info from the state via secretary emails. Announced that local dues are due by the tonights meeting. Announced the OHSAA tournament questionnaire must be filled out by October 31st in order to be considered for post season. And encouraged all to go to the OWOA Clinic in Columbus.
Treasurers Report –No treasure report given.
New Business: Tony Stapleton made a motion to change the wording  of the constitution to read “If dues aren’t paid by the 2nd week there would be a late fee of $10.00” instead of saying they would go from 25 to 35 dollars, the motion was  2nd, all was in favor. No discussion.
Presentation – Presentation was given by Randy Sells and Matthew Turton on how nearfall is scored in various situations including blood time, illegal moves, imminent situations, mechanics of counting nearfall, and all on the line nearfall and when out of bound occurs.  
Announcement: Announced that the GDWOA will be selling shirts with our logo and that we would be taking pictures to update our member’s pictures on the website. Also, the board announced that any member that has their membership paid by tonight will get their OWOA Clinic paid for. Matt again went over MVKWA opportunities along with our Centerville fundraiser.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:20
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting is 11-1-21 at Centerville High School.

Respectfully submitted . . .

Tony Stapleton - Secretary
